I know you need to fly over here. It is very crucial because the closest airport is 3 hours away from us (Plus in the winter, the bad weather and bad road condition should be taken  into consideration). So,  BEFORE you book the ticket, please do get a green light from me (phone is the best. Call me at 660-438-7710). But basically please book the ticket to arrive at 

MCI (Kansas City) before 1:00 pm on Jan. 2, 2022 (Sunday) 
Leaving MCI AFTER 5:30 pm on  Jan. 8, 2022 (Saturday).

If you also plan to attend the Discipleship Training (Dec. 26, 2021--Jan. 1, 2022), since we just ends the Winter Conference (Dec. 22-26 at Kansas City), so you need to  book the ticket arriving   at MCI before 1:00 pm on Dec. 26, and take the airport shuttle to meet us at Sheraton Kansas City at Crown Center  Hotel  (1 E. Pershing Road, Kansas City, MO).

But please do give me a call. It is more clear.

